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Value of a BOMI education for facilities and property
management professionals
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In today's ever-changing facilities and property management industry, the need for highly trained,
skilled professionals has never been greater. Advances in building management technology,
volatility in the commercial real estate market, and the increasing importance of public safety are a
few reasons why companies and their clients are demanding an unprecedented level of expertise
from their facilities and property management teams.
The Building Owners & Managers Institute International (BOMI) is a leader in professional
designation and training for the facilities and property management industry, offering best-in-class
educational solutions that deliver the skills that staff need to ensure an organization's growth and
profitability.
Training from BOMI is an investment that consistently pays big dividends year after year. Their
educational programs empower facilities and property management professionals and their
organizations to perform at the highest levels, leading to greater job satisfaction; prestige and
enhanced job security; increased value and earning potential; better staff retention; lower
recruitment costs; improved communications, teamwork, and decision making skills; and a
consistently high standard of service delivery.
For more information on BOMI training, go to www.bomi.org, or contact Steven Savoca, chairman of
the education committee at (585) 334-4110.
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